
   
Chief Executive Officer Report 

July 2022 
 

 

COVID Overview 

 Leadership continues to update staff and providers regarding new policies and 

regulations.   

 Covid concerns have increased slightly along with Monkey Pox and vigilance continues 

to be key. 
 

Staff and Operations Overview  

 Patient care continues to be outstanding.  

 Open positions include, CNA, LPN, RN and RT.  

 Recently hired staff include CNA, LPN, Monitor Tech, Clinic Receptionist and Dietary 

staff. 

 Critical Alert nurse call system is close to completion. This is the final major 

improvement enabled by grant funds.   

 Our average daily census for the month was 11. 

 Emergency Department assisted 141 patients. 

 Employees continued to receive free meals compliments of Cohesive. 

 We continue to put an emphasis on social media presence and other outreach efforts for 

the Hospital and the Clinic. 
 Consideration and planning is underway for the increased use of the space in the David 

Caley Memorial Annex. 

 

Contracts, Agreements and Appointments for Governing Board Approval 

 LifeShare Transplant Donor Services of Oklahoma, Inc. Renewal Agreement 

 Commercial Water Heater Purchase Approval      

 Port 53 Technologies Meraki License and Cloud-based Support Service Renewal 

 Premier-Sysmex Coag & Hematology Analyzer Agreement Renewal 

 Blue Cross and Blue Shield HMO and PPO Payor Agreements 

 


